
TO ALL MEDIA
 
RELOCATION OF THE GCIS HEAD OFFICE TO 
NEW PREMISES
 
Kindly be informed that GCIS will be relocating on 
17 May 2013 from the Midtown Building, Pretoria 
CBD to a state-of-the-art new office building in 
Hatfield.  The department will begin operating 
from the new premises – Tshedimosetso House- 
from 20 May 2013
 
The new building was built with enhanced 
communication excellence in mind and has 
improved facilities for government communicators 
and our principals. 
One of the most important aspects of the building 
is the broadcast-friendly technology, which is in 
place to ensure that our press conferences are 
world-class. 
Tshedimosetso House is situated in an area that 
is serviced by a number of transport routes for 
your convenience. 

Our physical address will be as follows:

Tshedimosetso House
1035 Frances Baard Street ( previously 
Schoeman Street), corner Festival Street
Hatfield
0028
 
Kindly note that media briefings will still take 
place at Midtown Building until further notice.
Our postal and e-mail addresses remain the same, 
while our new telephone and fax numbers will be 
communicated as soon as they are available.
The switchboard number at Tshedimosetso 
House will be 012-473 0000.
 
Media will be invited to a technical briefing and 
a  formal launch of the building at a date to be 
announced.
 
 
Kind regards
 
Phumla Williams
Acting Chief Executive Officer: GCIS
0835010139


